Beth Onslow
HR Generalist
ByrneWallace
88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2

Dear Ms Onslow,

My name is Luke McGivern, I’m a 1.1. Graduate of the LLB program in Maynooth University, and current LLM (Environmental and Natural Resource Law) candidate at UCC. I’m writing to you in application for Byrne Wallace’s traineeship program. I hope to display in this letter why Byrne Wallace stands out to me as the firm I am most interested I working with. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]There are a number of reasons why Byrne Wallace was top of my applications list. Firstly, having reviewed the firm’s website and researched their practice areas, I knew that, not only would the opportunities for varied and interesting work be plentiful, but also that the body of lawyers employed there would be leaders in their field, and provide invaluable learning and development opportunities. I have a huge interest in the environment (so naturally Byrne Wallace’s developing practice in renewable energy, and environmental regulation compliance resonated with me greatly), and my department head in UCC, Owen McIntyre recommended Byrne Wallace to me as a leader in this field. I know that in order to achieve the best possible training, I need to be involved with a firm that values development and learning as much as Byrne Wallace does. It is clear from the research I have done into the firm that they invest 100% in their trainees, and view them as future legal professionals for Byrne Wallace, as opposed to simply just recent college graduates. Having enjoyed the open evening at the firm last night, and heard all of the glowing endorsements from the current trainees, my focus on making Byrne Wallace a top priority was cemented. 

Aside from the incredible opportunity for professional development, a huge draw for me was the firm’s commitment to personal development. It is clear from the varied lifestyle policies (approachability, sporting events, and the extremely progressive open-plan work environment) that they value a well-rounded approach to training, and to work life in general. It is inspiring to see a firm with as much commitment to diversity and individuality. This is something that really resonates with me, and I think that in order to get the best out of your trainees it is essential that they are happy in their roles--something that establishing a good work/life balance achieves.  The combination of Byrne Wallace’s unparalleled professional experience, and their commitment to personal development and well-being, make them, in my mind, the obvious number one firm to train with in Ireland, something I hope I am lucky enough to experience.

Thank you for your time, I hope to hear from you soon.

Luke McGivern


